=\ PHILGUARANTEE

Philippine Guarantee Corporation

NOTICE OF AWARD

PSSD/BAC-NOANO. 2022-094
July 05, 2022

MS. MYRA B. DAZAL
Sales Account Executive

Hotel St. Ellis
Rizal St., Centro Baybay,

Legaspi City, Albay

Dear Ms. Dazal:

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the procurement of Lease
of Venue with Food and Accommodation for the 2022 PHILGUARANTEE Business

Forum-LEGASPI CITY is awarded to Hotel St. Ellis in the amount of Pesos:
Seventy-Nine Thousand Nine Hundred Sixty (Php79,960.00), inclusive of

applicable taxes.

Hotel St. Ellis is therefore required from receipt of this Notice of Award to formally
enter into contract with PHILGUARANTEE. For this requirement, you can coordinate
with Ms. Julita Leah M. Garcia of Priority Sectors Guarantee Group — Department 1

at jlmgarcia@philguarantee.gov.ph. -

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest

possible time.
Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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ALBERTO E. PASCUAL
President and CE

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on : __JUlY 6,2022
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